Gaines, Lori

From: Tracey Guntner

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:29 PM

To: Parks, Linda; Long, Kelly; Supervisor Huber; Zaragoza, John; Bennett, Steve
Subject: Motion to ban new wells

Dear Board, as a long time resident of Camarillo and local business owner, | would like to submit my support of Steve
Bennett’s motion for a temporary ban on new wells or re-drilling existing wells that use steam injection near potable
water.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Tracey Guntner
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